
 

 
26th  November 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
 
Year 9 Progress Evening 
 
We are very proud of our Year 9s and the heart and tenacity they have shown in their online learning 
during our move to the new academy building. It was a delight to see them back in person and 
enjoying the new facilities they now have available to them. 
 
Due to the recent disruption to the academy we have taken the difficult decision to postpone the 
Year 9 Progress Evening which was scheduled to take place on Thursday 7th December. This evening 
will now take place on Thursday 8th February.  
 
We have chosen to do this so that we can report on the pupils achievement in their mid-year 
assessments which will take place at the start of January. This date will also allow you to discuss with 
staff possible pathways choices as Year 9 will be starting to consider what subjects they would like to 
study for GCSE in Years 10 and 11. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have show over the past 
few weeks, and look forward to celebrating the success of Year 9 in their mid year exams. 
 
Year 9 Progress Evening is for parents and pupils to meet individual class teachers online. This will be 
on Thursday 8th February 4-7pm. 
 
Year 9 Pathways Evening is for parents and pupils to meet all subjects to discuss subject choices for 
the start of Year 10. This will be held in the Theatre and the Atrium at Hartshill Academy on Thursday 
24th February 5.00-6.30pm 

If you have any queries or need any support please email Mrs Miranda Corcoran the Head of Year 9 

Miranda.Corcoran@midlandat.co.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Suzi Shepherd 
Vice Principal 
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